
Submitter: Hillary Kittleson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB1583 

I urge you to support SB1583.  It is amazing to me that we need a bill such as this in 

order to prevent discrimination against protected classes when choosing instructional 

materials in the public schools.  But that is where we are and it is your obligation to 

make clear that such discrimination has no place in Oregon.   

 

Thank you for considering this bill. 


